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In Golden Book  

This Week 
 

Class 1 
Jackson & Milana 

 

Class 2 
Whole Class 

 

Class 3 
Elif & Harley 

 

Class 4 
Darcy & MaryAnne 

 

Class 5 
Abobakr & Coby 

 

Class 6 
Axelle & Neo 

 

Nursery 
La Min & Mikolaj 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 

Newsletter 
Friday 8th July 2022 

On Monday and Tuesday nearly all our Year 2 children spent some time at their 
new schools. It has been great to hear how they got on and all the things they 
are looking forward to in September.  
On Tuesday we welcomed our new Reception children into school for a visit. They 
were absolutely amazing and were very quickly exploring the classrooms and 
outside area. We are really looking forward to them joining us in September.  

Attendance 
Whole School– 89.64% 
Class 1— 87.68% 
Class 2— 95.38% 
Class 3— 87.29% 
Class 4— 90.63% 
Class 5— 94.97% 
Class 6— 83.02% 
2s Nursery— 75.00% 
3s Nursery— 52.38% 
 

 

Lates - 18 
 

Lost learning =  
3hr 0mins 

Early Bird -Class 1 

Jigsaw 
 

Next week we are 
looking for people who 
are looking forward to 

changes. 

Breakfast Club   
7:45—8:45   
£2 per day 

More information from the 
office.  

Please come to the 

main door for Breakfast 

Illness 
This week we 
have had a 
number of children and 
staff absent due to a 

stomach bug.  
If your child is sick or has 
diarrhoea they must stay 

at home for 48 hours after 
they are last unwell. This is 
Health Protection Agency 
guidance to minimise the 
risk of spreading illnesses. 
Keeping one ill child at 

home may prevent a whole 
group of children and staff 

becoming ill. 
Please remind your children 

to wash their hands 
regularly, particularly after 

going to the toilet and 
before eating. 

Dates for this term 
 

Thursday 14th July 9:15—Reception Sports Day 
Friday 15th July 9:15—Year 1 Sports Day 
Friday 15th July 1:30—Year 2 Sports Day 

Parents are welcome to join us on the field 

(weather permitting) to watch their child 

take part in Sports Day. 
 

Tuesday 19th July 2pm—Open Afternoon (school).  

Parents are welcome to join their child in class to look 

at their work from this year and celebrate their 

successes. 
 

Thursday 21st July 9:15—Year 2 Leaver’s 
Assembly 

Year 2 Parents are welcome to join us in the hall for 

the assembly. 

 

Thursday 21st July—last day of school and nursery 
(normal finish times) 
Tuesday 6th September—back to school & nursery 

School Reports 
We are so incredibly proud of how hard 
everyone has worked this year and the 
progress they have made. Reports for children in 

school will be coming home on Monday 11th July. 
Information about new classes for September will be 
sent home with reports. If you require a second copy 
for a parent at another address please let the office 
know before the end of next week. If you would like 

your child’s report translated into your home 
language then please let us know and we will do our 

best to arrange this.  

 

Do you know someone who might be interested in being a School 

Governor? They do not have to be a parent or live in Donnington. 

We are looking for people who might be interested in joining our 

Governing Body. For more information please contact the school office.  
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